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Mr. President,

Pakistan warmly welcomes the delegation of Cambodia and thanks it for the presentation of its 4th UPR report.

We appreciate the legislative, policy, and institutional measures enacted by the Government of Cambodia to promote and protect the rights of its citizens, particularly programs for socio-economic development, poverty reduction, supply of clean water, and enhanced access to health care. 

In a constructive spirit, Pakistan has the following recommendations for Cambodia’s consideration:

· Further strengthen measures to enhance health care services, especially by allocation of greater resources for the National Strategic Plan to End Tuberculosis 2021-2030; and

· Redouble efforts for effective implementation of the National Action Plan to Prevent Violence Against Women (2019-2023).
My delegation wishes Cambodia a very successful review. 

I thank you.
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